
Pre Prep 
 
We hope that you enjoyed a super Christmas break!  It was lovely to see so many parents 
and supporters in the congregation at our Christingle service; thank you for coming and for 
contributing to our retiring collection.  We have sent £212.13 to The Children’s Society to 
support their work with vulnerable children.  Please look at the link below if you would like 
to find out more about this charity. 
 
https://www.childrenssociety.org.uk/what-we-do/helping-children 
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